
 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
BIDS FOR 

 
DEMOLITION OF BOROUGH PROPERTY 

BLOCK 27, LOTS 10, 11, 12 
 

BOROUGH OF SEASIDE PARK 
OCEAN COUNTY, NEW JERSEY 

 
Sealed bids for work entitled:  

 
DEMOLITION OF BOROUGH PROPERTY 

 BLOCK 27, LOTS 10, 11, 12 
 
will be received by the Borough of Seaside Park in the Municipal Building Conference Room, Seaside Park, 
New Jersey, on Tuesday, June 28, 2022, at 10:00am, prevailing time, at which time and place they will be 
publicly read aloud. Bids may be hand delivered or mailed by certified mail. No bids will be accepted after said 
hour.  
 
The work involves the demolition of all structures located at 215 SW Central Avenue, the removal of debris and 
regrading.  
 
Specifications and bid proposal forms may be obtained by contacting the Borough Administrator’s Office, 1701 
North Ocean Avenue, Seaside Park, New Jersey, in person between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. daily, 
except Saturdays, Sundays, and holidays or by e-mailing the office at TSeaman@seasideparknj.org. Bids 
proposals shall be made on the forms provided and attached to the specifications, which shall be submitted 
intact.  
 
The bidder must deposit a certified check or cashier’s check made payable to the order of the Borough of 
Seaside Park, or a duly executed bid bond in the amount of 10% of the bid, but in no case in excess of 
$20,000.00.  
 
Bidders must comply with the following New Jersey Statutes:  
 

P.L. 1975, Chapter 127 -  (Affirmative Action Program) – N.J.A.C. 17:27 
P.L. 1977, Chapter 33 -   (Statement of Ownership) 
N.J.S.A. 40A: 11-18  -   (American Goods and Products used where possible)  

 
Bid proposals must be placed in sealed envelopes addressed to the Borough of Seaside Park, 1701 North Ocean 
Avenue, Seaside Park, New Jersey, and marked clearly on the outside of the envelope, “Demolition of Borough 
Properties”.  
 
The Borough reserves the right to reject any and all bids or to waive any minor informalities or irregularities in 
the proposal received and to accept the bid which is in the best interest of the Borough.  
 
 
 
 
Thomas Seaman 
Borough Administrator  
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